Literacy Class 10 27.06.25

This week in Literacy, the children listened to the next chapter of ‘The Hodgeheg’ by Dick King-Smith. In this
part of the story, Max has suffered another bump on the head and keeps getting his words jumbled. The children
have worked hard to decode spoonerisms and re-write sentences and words correctly. In addition, the children
have sequenced events to describe an accident involving Max and the milk van. To extend this activity, some
children worked hard to include time connectives.

In Storytime, the children have enjoyed listening to ‘Meerkat Mail’ by Emily Gravett.

Numeracy

This week in Numeracy, the children have been learning about place value. They have completed number tracks
counting forwards and backwards from 50 to 100. Some children have started a new topic: Statistics. They have
used data to create a tally chart and bar graph. Other children have worked hard to recognise repeating patterns
and have completed coloured brick patterns as well as patterns using numicon and compare bears.

In PSHE, the children have continued to explore our Jigsaw puzzle piece: Changing Me. This week, they have been learning about

how their bodies change on the outside and the inside. The children identified male and female body parts and answered questions
related to these. Children asked pertinent questions and shared their thoughts and any concerns they may have.

Topie
As part of our topic ‘The Magic Toymaker’, the children have carried out an investigation to find out which materials are better
suited to make a bath toy. They have tested different materials including, wood, metal, plastic and fabric and have made observations
about whether the material will float and if it is waterproof. After writing their evaluation, the children examined a selection of bath
toys and have identified which materials they are made from.

French
This week, the children have been learning French words for different foods. They have enjoyed designing a fruit kebab and have
labelled each fruit in French using the word mats. The children are looking forward to making their fruit kebabs next week!

Have a lovely weekend!




